
From: Connie Dunham [   

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 10:00 PM 
To: Newell Channa 

Subject: SB573 

 

Newell, 

This bill could present some unforeseen problems for farmers with landholdings. Their situation 

is different than a business owner who may only own the space their storefront occupies. But to 

tie up significant landholdings could threaten loans and credit necessary for continuing 

operation. I think another method of disputes over wages should be considered. 

Sincerely, 

Connie Dunham 

 




